
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 145 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/19 

 

 

31 October 2019 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 141 of 2019 - Repair works on 

slipway and adjacent quay in Birzebbugia 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 141 of 2019. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners, that due to the 

placing of a silt curtain no vessel will be allowed to enter within the area shown hatched 

on attached chart, unless authorised by Transport Malta. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No. 141 of 2019 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No. 141 of 2019 will remain. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 36 

 

 

 




